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BACKGROUND

β-defensins (also designated BD, and HBD in human) are small cationic
peptides with broad-spectrum antimicrobial activity. β-defensins are
involved in the resistance of epithelial surfaces, such as airway surface
fluid, to microbial colonization. Produced in mucosal epithelia and neu-
trophils of several species, β-defensins are developmentally regulated.
Human β-defensin 1 shares homology with other β-defensins from human
blood filtrate and is also present in nanomolar concentrations in human
plasma. In addition to the antimicrobial activity of human airway epithelia,
β-defensin 1 may play a role in the mucosal defenses of the lung.
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CHROMOSOMAL LOCATION

Genetic locus: DEFB1 (human) mapping to 8p23.1.

SOURCE

β-defensin 1 (M4-14b-H4) is a mouse monoclonal antibody raised against a
synthetic peptide mapping to amino acids 1-36 of β-defensin 1 of human
origin.

PRODUCT

Each vial contains 100 µg IgG1 kappa light chain in 1.0 ml of PBS with < 0.1%
sodium azide and 0.1% gelatin.

APPLICATIONS

β-defensin 1 (M4-14b-H4) is recommended for detection of β-defensin 1 of
human origin by Western Blotting (starting dilution 1:200, dilution range
1:100-1:1000) and solid phase ELISA (starting dilution 1:30, dilution range
1:30-1:3000).

Suitable for use as control antibody for β-defensin 1 siRNA (h): sc-43720,
β-defensin 1 shRNA Plasmid (h): sc-43720-SH and β-defensin 1 shRNA (h)
Lentiviral Particles: sc-43720-V.

Molecular Weight of β-defensin 1: 7 kDa.

RECOMMENDED SUPPORT REAGENTS

To ensure optimal results, the following support reagents are recommended:
1) Western Blotting: use m-IgGκ BP-HRP: sc-516102 or m-IgGκ BP-HRP (Cruz
Marker): sc-516102-CM (dilution range: 1:1000-1:10000), Cruz Marker™
Molecular Weight Standards: sc-2035, UltraCruz® Blocking Reagent:
sc-516214 and Western Blotting Luminol Reagent: sc-2048.

STORAGE

Store at 4° C, **DO NOT FREEZE**. Stable for one year from the date of
shipment. Non-hazardous. No MSDS required.

RESEARCH USE

For research use only, not for use in diagnostic procedures.

PROTOCOLS

See our web site at www.scbt.com for detailed protocols and support
products.


